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. Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115
Washington, DC 20013

September 2, 2011

Nick Alberti, Interim Chairman
Alcohol Beverage Control Board
2000 14th St NW, Suite 400S
Washington, DC 20009

Re: Substantial Change in Khans BBQ License

Dear Mr. Chairman:

At a properly noticed public meeting on September 1, 2011, with a quorum present,
our eight member Commission voted (5-0-2) to withdraw our protest of a substantial

change for an entertainment endorsement at Khan's BBQ, LLC located at 1125 H
Street, NE #ABRA-84082).

Should you have any questions, please contact Commissioner Adam Healy,
Chairman of the Commission’s Alcoholic Beverage Licensing Committee, at
healyanc6a0l1@gmail.com or 202.556.0215.
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